
Loyola International School 
Qatar 
 

              CBSE CLUSTER KHO-KHO TOURNAMENT 2024 -25 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

 

This is to inform you that your ward _________________________________ Class/Sec _____________ has 

been selected for the school KHO - KHO team in Under 14 years category for CBSE Cluster 

competitions 2024-25 to be held on 08 & 09 Sept from 5:00 PM TO 9:00 PM at LOYOLA 

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, OASIS CAMPUS, Al Wukair. 

Please Note the following points. 

* Students will be taken from Al Nasr campus to Wukair in our School bus after the regular 

school hours on the respective days along with the Teacher and Support staff. Parents are 

requested to pick their respective wards from Oasis campus after the competition. 

* Girls competition will be on 8th September 2024 

* Boys competition will be on 9th September 2024 

* Students should bring enough food and water. 

* Students should be in proper school uniform/ sports uniform 

 * For more enquiries contact: - Ms. Thiyagarajan: 30540554/ Mr. Shibu: 50176394 

 

Best regards, 

Principal 

Loyola International School 

Qatar 

 
CONSENT FORM- SPORTS 2024-25 

 
I, Mr/Mrs ..................................................................... Parent of Miss/Master.………………… 

……………………………………….………studying in class/sec………………………...allowing 

my ward to take part in the Competitions, accepting the rules and regulations of 

the school. 

Date: ...……………………... Signature of the Parent 
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